

COMPLETE WITHDRAWAL

from

Combined Degree Program Request Form

Students who wish to withdraw from the Combined Degree Program must read, sign and understand the information outlined below and provided by their program. If anything is unclear or you are not sure how these processes and policies will affect your academic performance, record or financial needs, <u>do not sign this form.</u>



Policy information related to the Combined Degree Program can be found via this site: http://www.stonybrook.edu/ugrdbulletin/current/pdfs/SpecialAcademicOpps.pdf

PLEASE NOTE:

- Students who opt to withdraw from a combined degree program may choose to apply the graduate credits earned as part of their combined degree program toward their undergraduate degree.
- o Students who withdraw from the Combined Degree Program will not have the opportunity to return to that program once the withdrawal request form has been processed.
- Be sure you completely understand the implications of Withdrawing from the Combined Degree Program BEFORE submitting this request.

	Graduate Program Director or Chair	Date:
Student Signature:		Date:
Student SBID:		

Student Responsibility:

Students are responsible for reviewing, understanding, and abiding by the University's regulations, procedures, requirements, and deadlines as described in official publications, including, by way of example only, the Undergraduate Bulletin, the Graduate Bulletin, University Conduct Code and Student Handbook.